
Town of Hammond 

Board Meeting Minutes 

September 14, 2020 

 

The board for the Town of Hammond held their regular monthly meeting on Monday, September 14, 2020, at the 

Hammond Town Hall at 1816 County Road E. 

 

Chairman Hueg called the Town of Hammond Board meeting to order at 7:30 pm. 

 

The agenda was approved motion by Anderson/Aune second. 

 

The bills and payments were approved; motion by Miller/Anderson second. 

 

Minutes from August 10, 2020 regular meeting were approved motion by Wynveen/Miller second. 

 

Treasures report from September 2020 was approved: motion by Anderson/Wynveen second. 

$45.22 Interest on checking 

$24.12 Interest on savings 

$417,338.31 Check Book balance 

$227,465.59 Savings balance 

$21,632.07 Park fund 

$13,513.79 Pine Lake fund/Rolling Hills 

$17,165.25 Impact Fee Account 

 

Recycle Report:  All good 

 

Planning Commission; Meeting was held on September 7. Nick Wielding was giving a LOA due to very busy work 

schedule.  A replacement will be announced until spring election period. 

The committee continued work on the roads, driveway and building code ordinance. 

 

Agenda: 

The board approved the Assessor contract; motion by Anderson, Miller second. 

The board reviewed the current state of the budget.   

 

Roads:   

170
th
 and 110

th
 have been repaved.  We will have 3 miles chip sealed and if time will also fog seal. 

 

Public Comment: Lynn Betzold was present to share her concerns about the 5G communications and the effect it has on 

the community’s health.  

 

Chairman report:  

Looking at treating Japanese Knot weed, we will need to treat for 3 years.  

 

Next meeting scheduled for October 12, 2020. 

Being no other business the meeting was adjourned, motion by Anderson/Miller second. 

 

Respectfully submitted: Linda Hawkins 


